
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ON YOUR DIRECT DEPOSITS 

Effective April 1, 2022, the Credit Union will no longer post electronic credits to your account one day 

early.  The credits will post on the actual settlement date.  For example, if your employer's payday is 

every Friday, your payroll will post to your account on Friday and not one day early as we have done in 

the past.   

Please note that this change went into effect on January 1, 2022, for members receiving a direct deposit 

from Saint Francis Health System. 

If you have any questions regarding how this will affect your electronic payments, please contact us 

through the HomeCU portal or call 918-494-1810. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


